
Hakoda, Riley K 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aloha Land Use Commissioners, 

bubbleglo@aol.com 
Saturday, December 18, 2021 8:31 PM 
DBEDT LUC 
[EXTERNAL] Public Comment on DR21-73 

My name is Linda Halbritter. My husband and I have lived at 56-105 Old Coast Guard Road since 1990 more then 31 
years. My home is directly above my neighbor Nathan and Adrian's home at 56-102 Old Coast Guard Road . 

I support their petition to correct this state mapping error which has put a big unnecessary burden on their home and lives. 

Their presence has been a wonderful improvement to the neighborhood - they have cleaned up the ugly abandoned 
buildings, reduced crime and drugs, and made the shoreline more accessible to everyone. 

Correcting this map mistake will not impact me or any of my neighbors. 

Mahala, 
Linda & Marty Halbritter 
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